
Archway improvements 

We are transforming Archway to create a new public space and 
introduce a two-way traffic system.

Archway gyratory
Works to construct the new carriageway, pavement and a traffic island 
are continuing on Sandridge Street at the gyratory. Bus stop R for 
services to Holloway has been temporarily relocated to Holloway Road. 
These works are expected to continue until early August. 

From Monday 27 June we will also start to construct pavement on the 
western side of St John’s Way. These pavement works will take three 
weeks to complete. 

Archway Road
Construction of the new central reservation is progressing well and we 
expect these works to be completed in early July. We will then start 
construction of the new pavement and cycle track on the eastern side 
of Archway Road.  

Pedestrian diversion routes and alternative crossing points will be 
clearly signed.

Vehicle access will be maintained in all directions, though temporary 
lane closures may apply. Visit tfl.gov.uk/trafficnews or follow 
@TfLTrafficNews on Twitter for the latest road travel information.

Live bus service updates are available from tfl.gov.uk/bus/status or 
@TfLBusAlerts on Twitter. 

We apologise for the inconvenience.

Find out more
Visit tfl.gov.uk/archway-gyratory for more information and travel advice.

Works planned at Archway gyratory and 
on Archway Road from 27 June




